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Planning to attend the Wednesday, December 13 staff town hall in person at Dr.
Henry A. Wise High School? Please register today.

If you will join the town hall virtually via Google Meet, registration is not required.
Instructions on how to connect virtually will be shared soon.

WHO: All PGCPS Employees
WHAT: Staff Town Hall
WHEN: Wednesday, December 13, 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

WHERE: Dr. Henry A. Wise High School auditorium & live streamed via Google

Meet




IT Service Desk: No Walk-Ins This Week

The IT Service Desk will be temporarily closed for walk-ins from December 4
through December 8 for facility repairs. If you need assistance, please use the
following methods from Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Phone: 301-386-1549
Email: employee.itsd@pgcps.org
I.T. Service Desk Portal: help.pgcps.org

New! 2024 Legislative Platform
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Did you know PGCPS has a new Legislative Platform that will serve as a
roadmap for how we engage with elected officials and work to shape legislation
that impacts our community?

Calling All Title | Schools: Date Showcase Challenge

Title | teachers: how are you using data in your classroom to boost student
learning and academic performance? Share your creative/innovative uses of
data through photos, video, Loom, or FlipGrid to be featured!

Espacios de Libertad



The Office of Equity, Diversity and Belonging will host a workshop entitled
Freedom Spaces on Dec. 7 and 13.

This unique event, conducted entirely in Spanish, aims to offer educators a rich
cultural immersion experience while fostering empowerment, high morale, and
a sense of inclusion in a safe environment. Translation assistance will be
provided. Sign up in eDoctrina under Course No. 61134, Sections 123306 and
123308.

ICYMI: In Case You Missed It

Staff Newsletter Update

PGCPS Express will be distributed twice a month as we work toward a rebrand
to better serve you. During this transition, please visit the staff portal often for
updates on professional development opportunities, news and teachers and
staff spotlights. Announcements and good news can continue to be shared

to newsletters@pgcps.org.

STAY CONNECTED

SOCIAL MEDIA Facebook | Twitter | YouTube

PGCPS LINKS Main Website | Human Resources | Payroll | Hotline

COMMENTS AND IDEAS: communications@pgcps.org




